TOWN OF TUNBRIDGE
SELECTBOARD MEETING
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 28, 2017

Present: Gary Mullen, John O’Brien, Mike McPhetres, Anita Abbotf, Anne Mallory, and Jackie Higgins

Meeting called to order 6:00 p.m.

Road Foreman Report:
Per Jackie — New truck has not gone in shop for body installation yet. Will be another two

weeks. Tires purchased for #2 and #6 truck.
#5 still at Freightliner. ard
Road crew is working on the 1500 yyear of material for stockpile.
Mike will speak with plumber on piping for town garage.
Jackie will work on a structures grant for Monarch Hill Bridge.

New Business:
Library Trustees — Library Budget up $3000.00 for salaries. The increase includes the cleaning.
Mike made motion to accept library budget. John second. So moved.
Jackie will look into purchasing 5 bags of environmental salt through Swish-Kenco for walkway
at library. Building repairs at library to include painting of windows. Furnace is still holding up.

Jackie will call Hook’s Construction on price for Town Office retaining wall repair.

Payroll Orders were approved and signed.
Accounts Receivable Orders were approved and signed.

Mike made motion to adjourn at 7:50 p.m. John second. So moved.
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